
        
             
     

       

 

From: Zoning 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 11:42 AM 
To: Swinton, Tammy M 
Subject: FW: Case No. Z-07-06-19 

From: Marylou Anderson <marylou.anderson1213@yahoo.com>
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:19 AM
 
To: Zoning <zoning@co.pinellas.fl.us>
 
Subject: Case No. Z‐07‐06‐19
 

In reference to the above case no. Chimayo, LLC, we own land at the corner of Snug Harbor and 
Plaza Comerico, and are fully supportive of the zoning change. 

There are currently townhomes, duplexes, single family  and commercial buildings this area, and feel 
the re-zoning would be an asset to the community. 

I wanted to do this in writing, because in previous years, I have attended meetings, and been 
permitted to voice my opinion, then another owner followed me and contradicted what I said when it 
was their turn, and I was not permitted to clarify what I meant, as I had already spoken. 

This area is exploding, and know that the County will make sure construction will be done correctly, 
and make this area a great place to live. 

The trees in the above mentioned parcel are loaded with wood bore and mainly Brazilian peppers, 
which would be no loss to be taken done. In the marshland area, there are some mangroves. 

William and Mary Anderson 
727-692-8720 
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